
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Recently deceased: Vince Truda 
Those who are ill: Vince La Terra, Jacob Gatt, John Licciardo, Marshall Bell, Brian Richards, and Kaye Nelson. 
NOTE: Names for prayers of the sick will be listed for 4 weeks and will then be removed. You must call the 
parish office requesting to relist again, if needed. 
And for those whose anniversaries occur about this time especially: Christopher Hickey, Biagio Morello & Joyce 
Van Heer. 
 
 

 

Church Roof Appeal 
As you may be aware, the church roof has suffered 
some damage over the past few months. We have 
now received an estimate of the overall costs; 
$50,000, insurance has informed us that it is a 
maintenance issue and will not be covering it. If you 
would like to donate toward fixing our roof, our 
building and maintenance account is:  
Building & Maintenance Account 
-BSB 083347  -ACC 473192225 
*Donations to this account are NOT tax deductable 

  

Annual Parish Raffle 
Tickets for the Annual Parish Raffle are 

now available! 
Book of 10 tickets for $20. 

Please buy a ticket or collect a book from 
the Parish office to sell to your family and 

friends. 
All proceeds will remain in the Parish and 

prizes will go to our Parishioners! 
 

Upcoming Dates 
The Anointing Mass for the Sick & Elderly, 

will be held on  
Friday December 1st at 10am. Light 

refreshments will follow.   
*There will be no 915am Mass on this day. 

The 2nd Rite of Reconciliation 
Will be held on December 7th at 7pm here 

at Good Shepherd. 

ITALIAN MASS 
 

An Italian will be held 
at St Carlo Borromeo, 
Greenvale on Sunday 
December the 3rd at 
1030am. This will be 
the last Italian Mass 
until February 2024. 

All are welcome. 
 

 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society (Vinnies) 
Christmas Appeal 2023 

This year the Vinnies Christmas Appeal will be 
held at all Masses over the weekend of 25th 

and 26th November. 
Parishioners are encouraged to repeat their 

efforts of previous years to donate generously 
to help continue the Society’s work of helping 

those in need. 
Please do so by 

* Donating to the leaving collection or using 
envelopes available from the Vinnies 

representatives at the Masses; or 
* Calling 13 18 12 stating you are donating to 

Gladstone Park Conference; or 
* Visiting the website www.vinnies.org.au and 

making a donation online. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
- Frank Borg, President Gladstone Park 

Conference. 

 

Annual Christmas Lunch 
The Good Shepherd Parish will be hosting a 
Christmas Lunch in our Parish Hall, at no 
cost to you. If you are feeling lonely and 
have no one to share Christmas with, or are 
unable to prepare your own Christmas 
meal, please come along.  
 

12 noon, 25th December 2023 
88 South Circular Road, Gladstone Park 

Please RSVP your attendance by 15th Dec. 
*Forms in Church & Office 

 

 

http://www.vinnies.org.au/

